
 

 

To:  All WRS Users 

From:  WRS Development Team 

Date:  08/14/2020 

Re:   Release of Display & Color Code for Patients Exempt from Reporting  

 

WRS is pleased to announce the release of functionality to clearly identify a patient that has been listed to 

“Exempt from Reporting”.  

ITEMS IN THIS RELEASE 

 
Display of Patient in Search Results when Exempt from Reporting 
 

  

Display of Patient in Search Results when Exempt from Reporting 
 

If a patient is listed as “Exempt from Reporting”, they will be identified within the patient search results in 

a grey background and italic text. Additionally, a note that says “Exempt – Transferred” will be appended 

to the end of the patient name.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.waitingroomsolutions.com/live/wrs_marketing_new/index.wrs

